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As an animal rights supporter, I am writing to urge you to immediately accept more 
internationally validated non-animal test methods. Animals should not be subjected 
to needless suffering and death because of human frailty or mistakes. Please look 
closely at those non-animal tests which could be used instead of animal testing, 
and approve as many as you can.
  
 
  
Thank you,
  
Susan E. Hildebrand


